i 1300 Wilco Building
Union Texas Midland, Texas 79701

Petroleum (915) 684-0600

January 19, 1983

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Attn: R. L. Stamets

RE: Administrative Order NSL-1545

Gentlemen:

Union Texas Petroleum respectfully requests that the location approved
July 21, 1982, for an unorthodox location for the Langlie-Jdal Unit Well
No. 99, be changed from 1424' FSL & 2650' FWL to 1424° FSL & 2450' FSL.
The approved location was the alternate location for this welT. Corrected
Form C-101 has been mailed to Hobbs.

Your consideration is this matter will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,
UNION TEXAS PETROLEUM CORPORATION

/j{&%
Richard Atchley

Production Services Supervisor

An @LLIED Company



